
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From: Shedd, Ed
To: M&CP - Licensing
Cc: VICTORIA SIMS (External)
Subject: Chicago Booth Licensing Application - Objection
Date: 05 December 2022 18:18:23

Dear Licensing department
 
I would like to object to Chicago Booth’s licensing application on the grounds of public nuisance,
which will be spread across the week given the nature of Chicago Booth’s application.
 
I am the owner of an apartment in Askew House, Barts Square, which is a residential area with
over 230 flats.
 
The noise and disturbance caused by having people arriving and leaving a late-night venue,
potentially seven days a week, would have a dramatic and deleterious impact on the
environment around this development.
 
In Barts Square the City of London Corporation approved a development that has brought
people to live in the area.  To approve a late-night notice in this area would be paradoxical to the
rationale behind developing Barts Square as a residential area.
 
Thank you for reading and taking into account the views of residential owners in the nearby
buildings.
 
Take care
 
Ed
Ed Shedd

IMPORTANT NOTICE

 

 

 

 




